
Andrew Beattie - Foxground and Berry bypass Environmental Assessment - Submission 

  
We own 31 Windsor Drive in Berry which also fronts onto Queen St. I have had informal 
discussions with council in regards to building duel occupancy on 31 Windsor Dr and gaining access 
onto Queen St. Currently there is broken divided lines on this section of the Queen St and drive way 
access across the road on Queen St . I am hoping the proposed improvements to the Queen St & 
Kangaroo Valley Rd roundabout intersection do not impose on our chances of us gaining driveway 
access . Currently it is feasible, 
We did own A45 Princes Highway which the RMS purchased to build this highway so the impact on 
our lives have already been considerable.  
 
Thank You for looking at this and taking our proposal into consideration Garry McPake 17/ 12 /2012 
101A Bundewallah Road 
Berry 2535 
02 44642992 

From:    sandy McPake <sandymcpake1961@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    17/12/2012 3:41 PM
Subject:   Foxground and Berry bypass Environmental Assessment - Submission
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